
 

 

 

Wednesday 6th May 2020 
 
To all parents and carers, 
 
School library book exchange opportunity 
 
We would like to give every child in our school an opportunity to change their school 
library book while they are out getting their daily exercise.  
 
If you would like to see this service in place, please email the school office: 
info@scsj.rbkc.sch.uk as soon as possible. 
 
If enough families are interested, we will trial the scheme on Monday 11th May from 
11am-2pm. 
 
Your child will be able to pass their current school book through the gate to the 
Breakfast Club entrance, at the front at the front of the school.  The returned book 
will be carefully cleaned with anti-bacterial wipes.  Your child will then be able to 
choose another clean book from a large selection and this will be passed through the 
fence to them. 
 
The health and safety of our school community comes first and we ask that 
everybody continues to follow social distancing rules. Visits to the book swap 
should be made as part of your once-daily trip out. If there is a queue, please use 
the chalk markings on the pavement to ensure that you leave a two metre gap 
between yourself and others. 
 
Even if you do not currently have a school book to bring back, you will still be able to 
come and choose something. 
 
We hope to see you there! Please remember to email the school office today or 
tomorrow to let us know if you would like to use the book swap on Monday. 
 
Keep safe! 
 
All at St Clement & St James CE School 
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